Thursday 18th May 1-3pm Greater MOI‘[JEth
Development Trust

Barnabas Safe & Sound have teamed up with the Greater Morpeth Development
Trust (GMDT) to deliver a drop-in from the new "Human Shed" project on

Thursday 18th May 1.00-3.00pm
(Barnabas Safe & Sound, Wellwood House, NE611SU)

This is a fantastic opportunity for ANY ADULTS who love to work with their hands -
creating, fixing, re-using and recycling a range of items using a host of materials.

The session will be very informal - with an opportunity for a chat and a cuppa. You
could also help us settle on a name for the project!

The Trust have funding to develop this project further with the provision of work
benches, tool and equipment.

It is hoped this project will boost people's wellbeing, with an initial focus on adults
while the project gets established. Then we will begin to open this up to other age
groups, including the young people we work with at Barnabas.
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We'd like to introduce Dave

Dave is a valued member of our Youth Work team. In
a former life he spent time as an Engineer and
Mechanic, and he's never happier than when he's
tasked with some DIY. Dave will be on hand at the
open session to chat about the new project and
welcomes ideas for future "Human Shed" creations.
www.barnabas-northumberland.org.uk

www.gmdt.net
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